
   

 

Equipping students for a future in which they have the academic qualifications, character skills and high self-esteem to make decisions that lead to long, happy and content lives. 

 

30/06/2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian  
  

Year 12 Team Building and Induction  
  
As part of our Sixth Form induction process, providing the perfect start to the new school year and 
enabling students to develop a sense of belonging, we would like all Year 12 students to take part in the 
following activity:  

  
  DAY TRIP:  -  Year 12 River Dart Country Park (Challenge Day with CRS Adventures Ltd)  

  
DATE(S):  -  Friday, 8th September 2023  

  
DETAILS:   -  We will be leaving TGGS at 9.00 am and returning at approximately 3.30 pm. 

Students will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of activities including 
High Ropes, Mega Zip Wire, and team building activities.  This trip will provide 
students with an opportunity to build relationships of trust and understanding, 
friendship and develop increased personal resilience.  
Students should wear full length trousers (not jeans); full length sleeves, sturdy 
shoes (no sandals or flip flops) and depending on the weather, waterproofs. 
Students should bring a packed-lunch or money to buy refreshments from the 
café.  
  

  PURPOSE:  -  Team building day to encourage integration within the Sixth Form community.  
  

   COST:  -  To enable this activity to go ahead £32.00 per student is needed to cover the cost 
of the trip.  We do not want the cost to be prohibitive to any student. Please refer 
to the information regarding financial support in the Joining Year 12 booklet.  If 
you think that you may be eligible to apply for the Learner support bursary, please 
contact Mrs Horrocks, Head of Year 12, on 01803 653756.  It may be that we can 
arrange for payment to be made on your behalf from this fund. We have costed 
this trip fairly to the best of our knowledge.   
  

If a student intends joining TGGS for their A-level provision, we would be grateful if payment could be 
made for this activity as soon as possible. We appreciate that currently all students are holding a 
conditional place dependent on GCSE results, and we very much hope that all students will be 
successful in joining us this September. However, if for any reason a student does not gain a place, 
payment will be refunded in September.  
  
Students who are new to the school and do not yet have a ParentPay account with TGGS, can still pay 
online.  Please go to our online Payments system, clearly stating the reason for your payment:  
Y12 River Dart Induction Day, and include the student’s full name 
https://www.parentpayshop.co.uk/schools/Payments/8804114.html   
In addition, you should complete the on-line registration giving contact details and relevant medical 
information (please see separate letter giving invitation code).  
  

https://www.parentpayshop.co.uk/schools/Payments/8804114.html


 

All participants must complete a CRS 
Adventures medical consent form no 
later than Thursday, 7th September.   
  
Completion of this form will be 
considered as consent to participate 
in the day.  
  
Should you experience any problems 
with on-line payment please contact 
the School Finance Office by email 
finance@tggsacademy.org    
  

 

The deadline for payment and consent will be Thursday 7th September.   
  
*Any student who has an allergy or condition that requires medication ie; asthma inhaler, EpiPen or any 
other medication, should bring this with them on the day (clearly labelled).  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  
Mrs A Horrocks  
Head of Year 12  
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